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2nd May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Re: Verulamium Museum & Park Trip - Monday 12th May 2025  

Year 4 
 

We would like to take the Year 4 children into St Albans to visit the Roman 

Museum in Verulamium Park on Monday 12th May. 
 

We will catch the bus from the High Street in the morning travelling into St Albans City Centre where we 

will walk down to Verulamium Park, through the cobbled streets and alleyways of the City Centre, have 

time to explore and play in the park, eat a packed lunch picnic and then visit the Verulamium Museum 

before returning on the bus to school expecting to be back at around 3.00pm. 
 

As with all trips, there will be a cost involved. The price of transport and entry to Verulamium Museum will 

be £7.00 per child.  Payment can be made online via the School Gateway.  As a school, we feel that school 

trips are an invaluable experience for our children and they will all benefit from this.  Payment for trips is 

not mandatory, but if the school do not receive enough in contributions to cover the cost of transport, then it 

may have to be cancelled. 
 

On the day, children will need: 

• School Uniform 

• Comfortable but safe shoes or black trainers, no sandals or flip flops 

• Packed lunch 

• Drinking water 

• Apply sun cream at home before school 

• Sun Hat 
 

We really hope that you will be able to support us with making this trip a success as it will be an amazing 

experience for the children and will impact positively on their learning.   
 

At this time, we do not need any parent/carer helps but we will be in touch should this change. 
 

We look forward to spending some time exploring and playing in our local city and park, any questions 

please come and speak to us. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

Sarah 

Headteacher 

http://www.londoncolney.herts.sch.uk/

